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Dear Parents, Governors and Friends,

Welcome back to the Summer term. This term will be very busy with the pupils learning and consolidating what they have learnt over the past year. Just a few things 
that will be taking place are, end of Key Stage 2  SATS test, end of year play for classes 4 and 5, sports day, gardening, virtual visits to the British Museum and many 
more exciting things planned.  We are looking forward to the term with great excitement.

We have had and will have a number of festivals take place over April and May. The children have enjoyed an assembly on Vaisakhi and listened to how children in our 
school celebrate this. We hope our families had a wonderful time celebrating this festival in the holidays. We will also be having an assembly with the support of our 
pupils sharing their experience of Ramadan. We would like to wish all families that are celebrating the end of Ramadan this weekend  ‘Eid Mubarak’.

Thank you to all the children and families who participated or donated to the school ‘Read A Thon’. As a school we raised over £700. The winning class was class 4. Well 
done! Class 4 will be having their special treat afternoon next week. They have already requested to spend some of the winnings on new thesauruses for their class. 

We are looking forward to the school Spring Fair that the PTA are busy preparing for, this will be on Sunday 8th May at the Barkby Cricket Ground. All parents wishing 
to help out please contact a member of the PTA. We always encourage children to also support this event and often they will help support on stalls. If your child is able 
to attend and help please make the PTA aware of this.

The school will have a NON Uniform Day on Wednesday 4th May in exchange for an item for the PTA Spring Fair Tombola. Please bring the item into school on 
Wednesday. 

I would like to thank all the parents and families in advance who are supporting in the school garden today after school, we will be completing the Foundation area and 
gardening activities to support planting and growing this term.  THANK YOU

Diary Dates
May
4th - NON Uniform Day – PTA Tombola donation
9-13th – Key Stage 2 SATS week
10th – Governors meeting
16th – Jubilee Pudding Competition in
17th – Year 3&4  Football Festival (BEP)
23rd - Jubilee week
25th – WHOLE SCHOOL PHOTO

Next week

School Dinners
Week 2

2 main choices with sides, bread and dessert

Mon – Lamb Bolognaise or  
Quorn Vegetable 
Bolognaise

Tue – Chicken Cobbler or 
Cheese & Potato Pie

Wed – Roast chicken, stuffing 
& new potatoes or Quorn 
Casserole and Rice

Thur – Chicken, Cheese &  
Tomato Pizza or Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza

Fri – Sausage or Quorn 
Burgers

Head Teacher and House Point Awards
The following children have  worked extremely hard and this has been celebrated by the pupils receiving awards in front of their peers.
(Some of these awards are from last week)

Aarian, Layla, Siyana, Shayen, Inara, Sia P, Emily A, 
Harriet, Neevah, Josh, Jai, Samuel, Niyah, Mia, Omair, Niam


